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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jim LeVan <jlevan63@gmail.com>
Monday, February 8, 2010 3:20 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Your Financial Limitations

Dear Sir;
I have read the proposal for increasing the minimum start up dollars for the FOREX.
I am just starting in this business (because of the bad economy, I need other business income).
I really need you to keep the minimums where they are presently. To make the proposed changes would
be disastrous for many of independent investors.
Please reconsider your proposal a d cancel it.

Jim LeVan
i levan63@gmail.com
Sweetwater Financial, Inc.
321-453-1123


